

Ritchie Visits Hannibal For "Pou-Up" Constituent Meeting

PATTY RITCHIE September 1, 2017



Central New Yorkers joined State Senator Patty Ritchie to ask questions and share concerns recently at a "pop-up" constituent meeting she hosted at the Hannibal Free Library.

"There's no better way to learn about what matters to people in our region than sitting down and talking with them face-to-face," said Senator Ritchie.

"I would like to thank those who took time to stop by my recent pop-up constituent meeting, as well as the staff at the Hannibal Free Library for their help in hosting this event."

Senator Ritchie encourages anyone with a question or concern who was unable to attend the recent pop-up event to contact her office at (315) 342-2057, or send her an email at ritchie@nysenate.gov.

Attn. photo editors: Senator Ritchie is joined in the above photo with Virginia Wilbur, Town of Hannibal Deputy Supervisor, at the Hannibal "Pop-up" event.